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We have had a magical start to the term launching our new topic ‘Could it be
magic?’ with a focus on the wonderful world of Harry Potter. The children arrived at
school on Monday and boarded the Hogwarts Express before being sorted into their
houses: Gryffindor, Hufflepuff, Ravenclaw and Slytherin.

To begin our learning we have started reading Harry Potter and the Philosopher’s
Stone which will inspire us to write our own Hogwarts stories. In Science we will be
learning about the life cycles of the different animals that are brought to Hogwarts.
In Maths we have begun learning about angles which we will continue next week.

Homework grids have gone home with sharing dates for terms 5 and 6. Please can
children try to complete at least three of these activities over the two terms.

Please continue to practise spellings, times tables and to read at least 5 times a
week.






